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Department ofChemistry

September 26, 1978

Professor Joshua Lederberg

Department of Genetics

School of Medicine

Stanford University

Stanford, CA 94305

Dear Professor Lederberg:

I have been thinking about the possibility of organizing a conference

onrandomnetworks for the summer of 1980. It would be interesting to — xh,
bring together graph theorists, neurophysiologists, glass chemists,

amorphous semiconductor people, polymer chemists, etc., for discussions

on random nets as they are treated in each of these areas. Battelle

Northwest might be a good setting for the meeting, but I have no

committment to that location.

Would you be interested in participating, and would you or one of a

your colleagues care to help organize it?

Sincerely,

BreeL d

B. E. Eichinger
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